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15th September 2021 

 
CROSS COUNTRY EVENT 

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We are delighted to have the opportunity our Year 5 and 6 children to take part in a 
Cross Country Run on Friday 15th October.  The children will be collected from and 
returned to school by coach during the school day. 
 
The run will take place on Peachfield Common from 11am and we will return to 
school before 3.15pm. 
 
Those children who normally have a hot lunch from Black Pepper will be provided 
with a packed lunch on this day. 
 
Please could you ensure that your child has a P.E. kit of red shorts, white t-shirt and 
strong comfortable trainers. They must wear plain Black warm tracksuit bottoms 
and their new school PE hoodies over their PE kit.  They need to take a warm 
waterproof coat with a hood or a woolly hat and warm gloves as this event takes 
place on an open windy field. They need waterproof clothing as the event will take 
place even if wet.  
 
Your child must also have a full water bottle to take with them. 
 
Please return this form to school as soon as possible.  
 
 

Thank you for your support 
Mr C. Salmon 

PE Co-ordinator. 
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